
Little Elk Island Adventure: Registration 

Elk Island Public Schools is once again planning to run Little Elk Island Adventure, a fun and 

informative program for first-time school bus riders. 

Annually, Student Transportation offers the Little Elk Island Adventure to new riders and their 

parents. The program’s aim is to help ease any anxieties a family may have about riding the bus 

before even starting school. Through a series of activities, riders learn about: school bus safety, 

danger zones, tips on boarding and how to sit properly on the bus. After that, both the children 

and parents hop on the bus to practice what they’ve learned and then venture out on a short ride. 

The Little Elk Island Adventure is for first-time school bus riders entering the 2020-21 school 

year. The tentative session dates and times are as follows: 

 Location                                                    Date                                              Time 

EIPS Central Services                              August 18                                         6 p.m. 

EIPS Central Services                              August 19                                         6 p.m. 

EIPS Central Services                              August 20                                         2 p.m. 

EIPS Central Services                              August 20                                         6 p.m. 

EIPS Central Services                              August 24                                         9 a.m. 

EIPS Central Services                              August 24                                         6 p.m. 

EIPS Central Services                              August 26                                         6 p.m. 

SouthPointe School                                August 25                                         2:30 p.m. 

SouthPointe School                                August 25                                         6 p.m. 

NOTE: Date and time may change depending on the phase of the province’s relaunch strategy. 

EIPS Central Services is located at 683 Wye Rd., Sherwood Park 

SouthPointe School is located at 11 SouthPointe Blvd., Fort Saskatchewan 

Register Now 

Space is limited and pre-registration is required. 

More information about busing for kindergarten children is available 

at: www.eips.ca/transportation/kindergarten-busing-faq. 
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